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Dear Parents and Carers,        

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all of our Northmoor Families for 
your wonderful and continued support as we reach the end of a very busy and 
rewarding school term and get ready to welcome in 2025. 

It has been a very special term for me - the first as Northmoor’s Principal – one 
that has made me very proud and excited for what spring and summer will bring. 

I am sure you will agree with me that we have the best staff at Northmoor who 
always go above and beyond to make sure all of the children can be the very best 
that they can be. 

This has been evident this week with the fabulous performances so many of you 
have attended: The Nativity, the Christmas Cracker and Brass Performance.  The 
children were confident performers and you should be very proud of them. 

We extend a huge thank you to everyone who bought Winter Raffle Tickets and 
those who attended our Festive Movie Night – we hope to run similar events 
throughout the year! 

We finish today for two weeks in which I hope you have a happy and peaceful 
time and we look forward to welcoming all of our pupils back on Monday 6th 
January at 8:30am. 

Please help your child to carry on learning over the holidays by listening to them 
read as much as possible.  In addition, they can access Purple Mash, SumDog, 
TTRockstars and MyOn online throughout the holiday. Please refer to the Spring 
Term Curriculum Newsletter which will inform you of what your children will be 
learning next term.  

 

From everyone at Northmoor Academy, have a very Merry 
Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

 

Kind regards,  

 
Mrs S Taylor  


